
 
To: Mayor and Council 

From: Dylan Mulfinger 

Subject: Rental Inspection RFP  

Date: 4/11/2022 

 

 

Attached is the start of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for contracting out rental inspections. This RFP 

continues to rely heavily on the city and their resources to work with and monitor the rental inspection 

program. The City Administrator needs direction from council if this is the direction they want to go, or if 

they want the RFP to bring in a company that handles all aspects of the process.  


